
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The Euros are nearly upon us and we are super excited. To celebrate we are running a sweepstake! 
 
As we’re sure some of you know, there are 24 teams in the Euros. We’re hoping there are more than 24 
of you wanting to join in and help raise money for the school and get yourself a lovely cash prize at the 
end too.  
 
How it works:  You will be able to buy raffle tickets. As many as you like. They are £1 each or 5 for £4. Out 
of all the tickets sold, we will then pick out 24 numbers. The final 24 will then be given a team, and the 
games begin! (If your name is pulled out twice, we will pick another ticket). 
 
There will also be a kid’s sweepstake, being held in the school. This will be a free event. There are 8 
classes, with 3 groups per class. Each group will be given a team, and the games begin, with the winners 
being given a football related prize.  
 
More information will be sent out soon on how to buy your tickets, and a cut of date for buying tickets so 
we can get everyone’s teams sorted. 
 
 
Thanks, as always,  
 
The FOGS team. 


